
APPLICATION: PD 23-0618 
ZHM HEARING DATE: February 20, 2024  
BOCC MEETING DATE:  April 9, 2024   CASE REVIEWER: Tim Lampkin 

 

 
This application is being continued by the applicant as a matter of right to the March 25, 2024 Zoning Hearing Master 
meeting. 

  

 
 

 
 
 
  
  

 
Zoning  
Administrator  
Sign-off: J. Brian Grady

Fri Feb  9 2024 14:58:32  



From: David Wright
To: Zoning Intake-DSD; Timoteo, Rosalina
Cc: Andrea Papandrew; Lampkin, Timothy; Ratliff, James; Grady, Brian
Subject: 23-0618 Request for Continuance
Date: Thursday, February 8, 2024 1:08:29 PM

 

External email: Use caution when clicking on links, opening attachments or replying to this email.

Please accept this email as the applicant's request to continue application 23-0618
from the February ZHM hearing to the March ZHM.

David Wright, President
TSP Companies, Inc.
813-230-7473
david@tspco.net

mailto:david@tspco.net
mailto:ZoningIntake-DSD@hcfl.gov
mailto:TimoteoR@hcfl.gov
mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=user72d9ad06
mailto:LampkinT@hcfl.gov
mailto:RatliffJa@hcfl.gov
mailto:Gradyb@hcfl.gov
mailto:david@tspco.net

